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We would like your opinion…
Hart District Council have decided to pedestrianise
Fleet High Street
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I fully support the pedestrianisation
of Fleet High Street

I support, but there should have
been consultation

I do not feel strongly one way or the
other

I am against, but there should have
been consultation

I am against the pedestrianisation
of Fleet High Street

77% of people are AGAINST the pedestrianisation of Fleet High Street
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Survey responses by location
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Crookham East

Other

90% of people who responded ARE from Fleet
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We would like your opinion…
Hart District Council have decided to pedestrianise
Fleet High Street
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Geographical area of survey responses

Leaflets 
delivered to all 
properties in 

the three
Fleet Wards

501 survey 
responses
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We would like your opinion…
Hart District Council have decided to pedestrianise
Fleet High Street

• Hart Conservatives undertook a survey with results collected between 
21st August 2020 and 20th October 2020

• Leaflets were hand delivered to residential and business properties 
across all three Fleet wards (Fleet Central, Fleet East and Fleet West) 
to obtain opinion from the widest possible demographic

• We invited people to complete an online survey via a URL or QR code
• 501 survey responses were received, checked and validated
• Confidence interval +/- 3.6%
• Confidence Level 95%
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